E-8

## **Town Village of Harrison Inter-Office Memorandum**

To: Richard Dionisio, Supervisor/Mayor and Members of the Town Board

From: Maureen MacKenzie/Comptroller

Date: January 3, 2023

Re: Town Board Meeting January 5, 2023

Request by Comptroller Maureen MacKenzie for authorization to accept the following donations for the Holiday Project 2022:

Michael Adam Goldstein and Janice Delucia Goldstein	\$ 300.00
Evan Podolak and Amy Podolak	\$ 50.00
Jennifer Digilio and Christopher Digilio	\$ 150.00
Thomas G Ryan and Anne M Ryan	\$ 150.00
The Estate of Enzo Gambacorta	\$ 150.00
Gina Evangelista	\$ 150.00
Michael J Graffeo	\$ 125.00
Thomas E Gillespie and Heather M Gillespie	\$ 150.00
Christine Yang-Turalski	\$ 150.00
Harrison Professional Fire	\$ 150.00
Total:	\$ 1,525.00

Total Holiday Project 2022 donations received to date is \$18,785.00